
 
 

 

4867                      Special Release                   09 January, 2025 
 

RE: NATIONAL HEALTH INSURACE AUTHORITY (NHIA)  

REGISTRATION; AN UPDATE 

 
1. This is to inform all new staff of the University and other staff who participated in the above 

exercise which took place on 18-19 July, 2024 that their names have been included and 

published in the list of enrollees.  

 

They can collect their cards as follows:  
 
Venue: NHIS Desk Office, Medical Social Work Unit, UHS  

Date: from Monday 13 January, 2025  

Time: 9.00am - 3.00pm Monday to Friday.  

 

2. All staff yet to be captured under the scheme are also required to use the above stated venue, 

dates, and time to register for the next capturing by the NHIA which is expected to take place 

anytime from now.  

 
Thank you. 

 

 
G.O. Saliu, fspsp, FCIML, MANUPA, MNIM, MAUA  

Registrar and Secretary to Council  


